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               22nd October 2015 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Wood School  
 
As part of our continued commitment to Wood School Mrs Matthews and Mrs 
Barrett will be taking groups of children from Year Four to develop their Wood 
School skills during Term Two. These activities will be run on Tuesday 
afternoons and will take place outside of the school grounds in Worlebury 
Woods. 
 
Groups will go out on a Tuesday on a rotation basis so please make sure your 
child has wellington boots and a coat in school at all times.  We will provide 
waterproof overalls if necessary. 

 
We are sure that the children will benefit from this exciting opportunity and will 
enjoy learning outside of the classroom. If you have any questions please 
come and see one of us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Sam Skone and Yvonne Matthews 
 
 

Email: worlebury.pri@n-somerset.gov.uk 
Website: www.worlebury.n-somerset.sch.uk 
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